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SHERRY HARDIN    

Principal 

Head Start Director 

 

 

Date:  May 23, 2016 

 

To:  Board of Trustees 

 

From:  Sherry Hardin 

 

Subject: Approval to submit application for supplemental funding. 

 

 

I am requesting permission from the Board of Trustees to submit an application for supplemental 

funding that will cover the costs of playground repairs due to the March 2016 flooding. Repairs 

will include the removal, delivery, and replacement of wood mulch under each play area. 

Approximate cost for these repairs is $43,154.00. See attached bid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

X
Ruth Hancock

Board of Trustees President

 
 

 
Cc: Robin Hataway 

Accountant 


